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Dear parents/carers and students,

It has been brilliant to welcome back our students after the summer break, they always bring such
positive energy to the school and a smile to our faces. Our new Year 7 students seem to have
settled in really well and are finding their feet (and their way around). We are looking forward to
getting to know them more as individuals as the term progresses.

The students’ uniform and readiness to learn has been broadly excellent from the vast majority of
students, which is excellent. Thanks to parents/carers for all of your support in getting them
ready for the new term and for supporting us to maintain high standards for your children.

On the evening of Wednesday 25th September we will be opening our doors to prospective students and their parents/carers as
we run our annual Open Evening. As we did last year we will be running a series of timed tours which visitors can book onto. Each
subject area will show off a little of what they do as the tour parties pass through.

If you have friends with children in Years 5 or 6 please do direct them to the school website for further details.

Due to the need to set up for the Open Evening, students will be finishing their school day at 13:35 on Wednesday 25th September.
The WSCC school buses will collect at this earlier time on this day.

As you will be aware we are extremely proud of our commitment to sport at Angmering and always happy to hear about past
students who are continuing their journeys as athletes beyond their time with us. Over the summer we were delighted to hear
about Toby Collyer making several appearances for the Manchester United men’s first team (and playing really well too) and know
that heis inspiring lots of our young sportspeople to continue to work hard towards their sporting ambitions.

We also had updates from Ellen Nicholas, Rhys Nicholas, Drew Sykes and Joe Sykes who all continue to work towards their dream
to become professional golfers. Ellen is currently ranked 584 in the world rankings and Rhys, who made it through to the last 16 of
the Welsh Men's Amateur Championships this summer, is ranked 2760 in the world. Drew has just started a degree on a golf
scholarship in the USA and recently represented England at the European Young Masters and placed eighth; his brother Joe is
also on a golf scholarship in the USA and finished the season with three top-10 finishes in college (university) competitions.

Huge congratulations to all five of these former students; we are really proud and excited to watch your careers progress!

— — Simon Liley, Headteacher


https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/home/admissions/

Student and Community News

We are incredibly proud of our new Year 7 students as they complete their first week of secondary school. It has been
truly inspiring to see how they have settled in and embraced the new challenges and opportunities that come with this
transition. Miss Pegden, the Head of Year, has been absolutely amazing in her support of the students. Her dedication
and guidance have played a crucial role in helping our new students feel welcome and confident as they navigate
through this important milestone in their education. We are fortunate to have such a caring and skilled leader to guide
our students through this exciting time.

Every Monday we send the students a newsletter which includes important weekly events and notices, sports clubs,
and celebrates their achievements. Please click here to see this weeks Bulletin.

Link to The Student Bulletin

Vacancies

Cover Supervisor - Link to Vacancy
Finance Assistant - Link to Vacancy
Learning Support Assistant - Link to Vacancy,

Diary Dates

10/09/2024 Y12 Orientation Activity Day
11/09/2024 Yr7 & 9 Individual Photographs
11/09/2024 First Day of School for Year 12
14/09/2024 LNC Comedy Night

25/09/2024 School Open Evening

30/09/2024 Year 10 Parents Information Evening
01/10/2024 Open Morning 1

02/10/2024 Open Morning 2

03/10/2024 Open Morning 3

15/10/2024 Year 7,7 Weeks In Meeting


https://www.angmeringschool.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/The-Angmering-School-Student-Bulletin-Week-1.pdf
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Key Contacts for parents/carers

Key Contact Email Addresses Phone Numbers

Mrs Jones & Mrs Moxham liones@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778323 and (01903) 778331
(Attendance Officer) smoxham@theangmeringschool.co.uk

Miss Pegden (Head of Year 7) npegden@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778317

Mrs Ford (Student Support) sford@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778341

Mrs Jones & Mrs Moxham liones@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778323 and (01903) 778331
(Attendance Officer) smoxham@theangmeringschool.co.uk

Mr Middleton (Head of Year 8) mmiddleton@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778339

Mrs Ford (Student Support) sford@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778341

Mrs Jones & Mrs Moxham liones@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778323 and (01903) 778331
(Attendance Officer) smoxham@theangmeringschool.co.uk

Mrs Wyatt (Head of Year 9) swyatt@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778303

Mrs Ford (Student Support) sford@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 772341

Mrs Jones & Mrs Moxham ljones@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778323 and (01903) 778331
(Attendance Officer) smoxham@theangmeringschool.co.uk

Mrs Fillery (Head of Year 10) ifillery@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778311

Mrs O’Hare (Student Supoort) dohare@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778389

Mrs Jones & Mrs Moxham liones@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778323 and (01903) 778331
(Attendance Officer) smoxham@theangmeringschool.co.uk
Mrs Hook (Head of Year 1) lhook@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778338

Mrs O’Hare (Student Support) dohare@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778389
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Key Contacts for parents/carers

Sixth Mrs Knox (Leader of VI Form) hknox@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778356
Form Mrs Carroll (VI Form Admin) pcarroll@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778391
Emily Davies (VI Pastoral edavies@theangmeringschool.co.uk (01903) 778394

Coordinator)

Absence Reporting Via Text Messaging - 07860054571
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